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A Hargreaves 

I wish to object to the proposed local plan for growth around Appleton Thorn, and Appleton.  This plan is 
unsound in many ways.  This is unjustified growth for this area and is an overwhelming number of houses to be 
built with 7400 houses to be built in South Warrington alone and mostly around Appleton Thorn.  This will 
result in unrelenting movement of traffic from Langtree Six/56 commercial warehousing site pollution and air 
quality will be not viable, for urban dwelling.  The violation of the green belt - there are no special 
circumstances to release GB for new build premises.  Some infrastructure projects will be extremely 
underfunded, roads and bridges etc and therefore the whole plan is undeliverable. 

Both the LP-PSV and LTP4 are unsound and undeliverable. 

A Hargreaves 




